

Attn.: Ms. Rachel English

Planning Officer

Camden Planning Department

Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk

RE: Planning Application 2019/5835/P, 4b Hampstead Hill Gardens.

London, 30 January 2020

Dear Ms. English:

I am writing to oppose the application to radically redevelop 4b Hampstead Hill Gardens. I am a

Although I understand the applicant's rights to develop their property, I oppose this application for the following main reasons:

- 2. With its proposed new 3-storey design, the building would be standing out as completely inconsistent among Hampstead Hill Gardens buildings, being not even consistent with its immediate attached neighbour 4a Hampstead Hill Gardens. The whole road's aesthetic and architectural appearance would be damaged;
- 3. The loss of parking space due to proposed move of the front of the building to the walkway, in a street where parking space is critical.

Therefore, I would like to ask that you reject these plans in their current form and request that the application be amended in order to take into account the issues flagged in this letter. In particular, it would be very important to eliminate the proposed third floor entirely and try to keep the design as much as possible consistent with 4a Hampstead Hill Gardens as well as with the other buildings of the street.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

